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February 11, 2021 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Earlier today the Minister of Education announced the postponement of the March Break, 
in accordance with the medical advice from public health experts.  
 
The new date for spring break 2021 is Monday, April 12 to Friday, April 16, 2021.  
 
The new spring break conflicts with a previously scheduled Professional Activity Day on 
Friday, April 16. We will be rescheduling that PA Day to sometime in March. This 
information will be shared with you as soon as possible.  
 
As always, you are encouraged to visit our website at www.ncdsb.on.ca for updates.  
 
We will be back in touch soon with more details and information.  
 
Stay well, stay warm, and continue to take good care of yourselves and each other.  
 
 
Tricia Weltz 
Director of Education 
 

http://www.ncdsb.on.ca/

